
  

        

Commission de Surveillance du Secteur Financier 
 

 

C O M M U N I Q U E  

 EBA CONSULTS ON DRAFT GUIDELINES RELATED TO DISCLOSURE 
REQUIREMENTS FOR THE EU BANKING SECTOR 

On 13 June 2014, EBA launched a consultation on three Guidelines related to the information 

that institutions in the EU banking sector should disclose under Part Eight of the Regulation 

(EU) No 575/2013 (Capital Requirements Regulation - CRR). These Guidelines have been 

merged into one single document and cover how institutions should apply materiality, 

proprietary and confidentiality in relation to the disclosure requirements, as well as how they 

should assess the frequency of their disclosures. This work will enhance consistency in 

disclosure practices across the EU and are part of the work of the EBA aimed at ensuring 

transparency in the EU banking sector. The consultation runs until 13 September 2014. 

The document can be accessed by the following link: http://www.eba.europa.eu/news-

press/calendar?p_p_id=8&_8_struts_action=%2Fcalendar%2Fview_event&_8_eventId=726372 
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